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BOARD OF SELECTMEN MINUTES  
   
Present:  Shawn Dahlen, Chair; and Elizabeth Sullivan, Vice-Chair. 
 
Absent:  Mr. Donato, Clerk. 
 
Staff:  Barbara Ripley, Executive Assistant. 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 12:10 PM. 
 
 
ONE-DAY LIQUOR LICENSE FOR DUXBURY MUSIC FESTIVAL: CHANGE IN LOCATION 
 
Ms. Ripley explained that the Town Manager has ordered a temporary suspension of all 
organized outdoor activities on Town property after 7:30 PM, due to the current Eastern 
Equine Encephalitis (EEE) threat. 
 
The South Shore Music Conservatory had previously obtained a liquor license to hold an 
event on the Duxbury Town Green from 5:30 to 10:00 PM on July 31, 2010.  The organizers 
have found a new location. 
 
Ms. Sullivan moved that Ms. Amy Schomp, as a representative of the South Shore 
Conservatory, be granted a One-Day All Alcohol license for an event to be held at the home 
of Barbara and Fred Clifford at 33 Water Street, in conjunction with the Duxbury Music 
Festival, on Saturday, July 31, 2010 from 5:30 PM to 10:00 PM, subject to the conditions 
listed on the license.  Second by Mr. Dahlen.  Vote: 2:0:0. 
 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 
At 12:22 PM, Ms. Sullivan moved to adjourn the meeting.  Second by Mr. Dahlen.  Vote: 
2:0:0. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


